
 

 

 

 

Feedback: Relaunch of DHA Provincial Consultative 

Forum (PCF) - 16 August 2024 
 

Members are aware that the PCF was launched in 2017 but unfortunately became inactive owing to the 

constant unavailability of members of the Forum. The existence of the PCF is an attempt to minimise 

frivolous disputes being declared and to assist management in addressing issues of mutual interest. This 

inactivity denied both the employer and labour opportunity to effectively address matters in pursuit of 

labour peace. The PCF was subsequently relaunched on 16 August 2024. Departmental Bargaining 

Chamber (DBC) members were also present and indicated that they were mandated as the task team 

nominated by the Chamber to visit provinces to relaunch the PCFs. Revised terms of reference were also 

presented on the day, which included the composition of the Forum and the jurisdiction.  

 

Subsequently, the election of the office bearers of the Forum for the Limpopo Province took place where 

Mr Machaya was elected as the Chairperson and Mr V Mngomezulu was elected as Secretary. Further, 

the following representatives will represent the PSA:  

 

Mr Phillip Maponya (Negotiator) - Phillip.maponya@psa.co.za / 082 880 8967  

Cde T Chueue - Tamoledi.Chueu@dha.gov.za / 079 844 7764  

Cde C Mahada - sandy.mahada@dha.gov.za / 071 010 8772  

 

The first meeting will be held on 3 September 2024 and members can submit agenda items to the above-

mentioned persons.  

 

The PSA will protect members’ rights and promote their interests as practicing service excellence is an 

important value of the PSA. Members needing assistance with their cases can contact the PSA Provincial 

Manager at john.teffo@psa.co.za or WhatsApp 079 513 9856. 

 

Employees who wish to join the PSA can contact Lawrence Muvhango on 082 880 8995 / 

lawrence.muvhango@psa.co.za or Paulina Moloto on 082 880 8957 / paulina.moloto@psa.co.za.  

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: DEPARTMENT OF HOME AFFAIRS (DHA) - LIMPOPO 
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